
FIND YOUR FEET
Tuesday 6th July OR Wednesday 7th July

You will be invited to attend a one day experience 
in the college building. Sample subjects and 

an additional Brain Booster

YOU ARE HERE!

YOU'RE IN
This is a summer initiative designed to support you 

with your transition to college. 'You're in' will be launched 
to you at Find Your Feet and you will be given access 

to a student IT account so that you can
access subject resources and  have a go study tasks to 

help you to get a head start.

GET READY TO ENROL
You will receive an enrolment pack including your 

allocated enrolment appointment by mid-July. 
Information will be sent via email and posted to your home address.

ENROLMENT
DISCUSSION

From Thursday 26th August
At enrolment you will confirm your 

programme of study with a 
member of the sta� at the College 
and collect your student ID card. 
Remember to bring your GCSE 

Results with you!

GCSE RESULTS DAY
Thursday 12th August

It’s the day you’ve been waiting for - good luck! 
Telephone support from the College will be available between GCSE 

Results Day on Thursday 12th August and Thursday 26th August 
 

THE BIG HELLO!
Thursday 9th September (AM)

All new students are invited to a welcome morning 
at the College. It’s a fun filled morning with the opportunity 

to meet Progress Coaches, sign up for clubs and 
societies at our Enrichment Fair, receive your timetable 

and find your way around the College building. 

THE START OF 
COLLEGE LIFE!

Thursday 9th September (PM)
This is where you will complete your 

applicant journey and start your new life at 
a Sixth Form College student! 

GET IN TOUCH:
If you have any questions we’re here to help you!
You can send us a message on Cedar, call, e-mail

or chat to us live on our website.

T: 01782 854221 
E: admissions@stokesfc.ac.uk

W: www.stokesfc.ac.uk

YOUR COLLEGE JOURNEY


